## Physicians Associates, LLC 1645 S. Main Street, Ste 101 Crossville, TN 38555 931-484-7531

October 6, 2025

Dear Patients,

Our nurse practitioner, Abigail Sells, will be leaving the practice effective November 5, 2025. We understand the importance of continuity in your healthcare and are committed to ensuring that you continue to receive the highest quality of care.

If you wish to remain with the practice, please check with a member of our front staff to get set up with a provider in our office who is taking new patients so we can continue to serve you without interruption.

If you would like to transfer your medical records to a new healthcare provider outside of our office, please submit a written authorization, and we will send the records securely. You can also request a personal copy of your records if needed.

If you have any further questions or need further information, please contact our office directly at the number listed above.

Sincerely,
Physicians Associates, LLC